
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07717-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:1 1 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL proposed rate increases 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 6:57 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL proposed rate increases 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Ron Boyd <rvlfb46@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 6:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL proposed rate increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I want to voice my opinion on the proposed rate increases requested by FPL. Maybe if they spent less money on 
advertising, they wouldn't need to raise rates as much. I can't understand the barrage of commercials on TV, it's 
not like there's any competition, where else are we going to get our power. 
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